NEWSLETTER

NEAELC

August 2025

Our Message:
As summer winds down, we are gearing up for an exciting month at NEAELC! August brings new learning opportunities, fun activities, and, of course, the start of a new school year. We're thrilled to share what's in store for the month ahead!

Labor Day:

September 1st - Labor Day (Closed): NEAELC will be closed on Monday, August 30th, in observance of Labor Day. We hope you have a great holiday weekend

Reminders:

Safety and Privacy: For the privacy and safety of all children and families, we kindly ask that parents do not use FaceTime, video chat, or take photos/videos during drop-off or pick-up. These moments are busy, and it's important we maintain a secure and distraction-free environment

Play is Messy:

Messy play helps your child's learning process. It promotes engagement with the senses. Every sensation is sent to the brain to be interpreted. Those interpretations will help your child's cognitive and creative development. So please be sure to send plenty of extra clothes for messy play!



Teacher of the Month:

We are excited to announce that Penny Garcia is our Employee of the Month for August! Penny has consistently shown incredible dedication to the children and the team. She is always willing to go above and beyond, ensuring that the children receive the best care and educational support. Her positive attitude and teamwork make her a wonderful asset to NEAELC. Congratulations, Penny, and thank you for all that you do!

9 AM Drop Off Policy:

Please remember our 9 AM drop off policy. This policy is in place to ensure a smooth day for our classrooms. Should you need to drop your child off after 9 AM please call or email to let us know so we may plan our day accordingly unless you've already spoke with administration.

Dates to Remember:

September 1st Labor Day CLOSED

